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COMPLETION OF THE PROPOSED ACQUISITION OF F2S1 INVESTMENT PTE. LTD.  
 

 
The board of directors (“Board”) of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd. (“Company”) refers to the 
Company’s announcement dated 25 June 2013 and the Company’s circular to its 
shareholders dated 29 August 2013 relating to, inter alia, the proposed acquisition by EH 
Property & Investments Pte. Ltd., a subsidiary of the Company as at the date hereof, of the 
entire issued and paid-up share capital of F2S1 Investment Pte. Ltd. (“F2S1 Acquisition”). 
 
The Board is pleased to announce that further to shareholders’ approval for the F2S1 
Acquisition obtained on 13 September 2013, the F2S1 Acquisition has been completed today.  
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
Raymond Ng Ah Hua 
Executive Chairman   
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